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August 12,2002 

4 100 International Plaza 
Fort Worth, Texas 76109.4820 

P.O. Box 2943 
Fort Worth, Texas 761 13-2943 
(817) 731-0099 

Parvis Adib 
Division Director, Market Oversight Division 
Public Utility Commission of Texas 

RE: Affidavit from Texas- New Mexico Power Company for Project No. 25937, PUC 
Investigation into Possible Manipulation of the ERCOT Market. 

Dear Mr. Adib: 

I am writing in response to your letter to Texas- New Mexico Power Company 
dated August 1, 2002. I wanted to personally apologize for the oversight on my part for 
not submitting an affidavit for Project 25937 as required by the June 12, 2002 
memorandum and to assure you that our noncompliance was not intentional. We received 
two separate memo's dated June 12, the latter of which excluded Texas- New Mexico 
Power Company from the required respondents. I apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused and accordingly, I have forwarded an affidavit for Texas- New Mexico 
Power Company to be filed of record. Thank you. 

Charles Edward Batchelor 
Texas- New Ivkkico Power CUinpliy 
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